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• NO SCHOOL                     

- Labor Day - Sept 3 

• AIMs Web Testing- 

Elem & JH - Sept 4-7  

• MAPs Testing for Sec-

ondary - Sept 4 - 7 

• HS Volleyball - Sept 4 

- Parent’s Night 

• HEAR Presentation           

- Sept 6 

• HS Football - Sept 7 

• FFA Tractor Driving 

Contest - Sept 8 

• Financial Aid Meeting    

- Sept 12 

• Scholastic Book Fair    

- Sept 14 - 21 

• NO SCHOOL - Sept 17 

- Teacher In-Service 

• HS Volleyball Trian-

gular in Allen - Sept 18 

• EARLY OUT @ 1:50                

- Sept 20 

• Parent Teacher Con-

ferences - Sept 20 

• Oktoberfest Marching 

- Sept 22 

• HOMECOMING 

WEEK - Sept 24 - 28 

• Homecoming Parade   

- Sept 27 

• Homecoming Corona-

tion - Sept 28                              

@ FB Field 

• Homecoming Dance      

- Sept 28  

• Wayne Band Day                  

SUPERINTENDENT’S CORNER 

The Allen Consolidated Schools app is available in both the iTunes store and 

Google Play Store.  After the app is installed, you can receive push notifica-

tions to stay updated on school closings or upcoming events. Push notifications 

alerts all users who have installed the app on a mobile device of new messag-

es or events even when the user is not actively using the App. 

 We have our first full week in the books and so far everything has gone very smoothly. The staff 
has been working hard getting the students geared up for another year at Allen. We appreciate all the sup-
port and help we have been given from the community and the families in our district. We welcome eve-
ryone to come and visit the school and see the great things that are going on in our classrooms. 

 Make sure that we continue to turn in the beginning of the year paper work so that we can have 
the most up-to-date information in the files of our students. If you have any more paper work at home just 
send it to school with your student and they can turn it into the main office. If we do not have your paper 
work you will be receiving a letter highlighting the information that the office is missing. 

 Fall contests have already started. Make sure that we support our students on the football field, 
the volleyball court, and in the marching band in positive ways. Cheer for good plays and let them know 
that they will always have our support when they are struggling. Please treat coaches and officials the 
same way that we would want to be treated and realize that everybody is doing the best job that they can 
do. 

 If you have any questions or concerns please stop in the office or call. Just a reminder that parent 
teacher conferences are September 20th. We would love to have a chance to visit with all of our parents. 

 

Michael Pattee,  Superintendent 

 

Allen Consolidated Schools  Improves Student Safety  with TIPS 

Just a reminder:  the TIPS reporting link is on the school  website and can be used to allow                    

the anonymous reporting of bullying, weapons, abuse, vandalism, suicide risks and other concern-

ing behaviors that may have a negative effect on the school’s learning environment.  TIPS can also 

be used to report acts of kindness or other make positive comments in something  called a Hero 

report.  

How it works: if you are worried about friends, students or others, or if you witness  concerning behaviors, simply go to the 

Allen School website (www.allenschools.org) and click on the TIPS REPORT INCIDENT button. Select the appropriate 

incident type, share the necessary details and then SUBMIT.  

Once an incident report is made, the principal and designated staff members are immediately notified via email and can 

securely review the report details to begin coordinating an appropriate assessment and response. TIPS provides all team 

members with the right tools to track and document the actions taken, see related reports, set automated reminders, review 

past reports, check school policy, and connect the  right dots so no students or incidents are overlooked.    

Please keep in mind that due to confidentiality issues, it may not be possible for reporters to be informed on how 

their report was handled and/or how the situation was resolved.   
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Non-Discrimination 

Policy 

It is the policy of the 

Allen Consolidated 

Schools not to discrimi-

nate on the basis of sex, 

handicap, age, race,  

religion, marital status, 

or national or ethnic 

origin in its educational 

programs, administered 

programs, and all the 

related publications. 

It is the policy of the 

Allen Consolidated 

Schools not to discrimi-

nate on the basis of  sex 

in its educational          

programs, activities, or 

employment  policies as 

required by Title IX of 

the Educational                 

Amendments.   

Inquiries regarding  

compliance with Title IX 

may be directed to: 

 Mr. Pattee,                         

Superintendent,                                                                 

Allen Consolidated 

Schools,                                

(402) 635-2484,                

or to: 

Director of the Office of 

Civil Rights, Department 

of Education,                   

Washington D.C. 

Be a Volunteer! 
 
 

Becoming a school volunteer can be one of the most rewarding experiences in life. Sharing 

a special talent, reading a book to a student, assisting the school librarian, helping to put up an interesting bulletin 

board for the classroom teacher, or helping chaperone on a field trip are all ways that one can serve as a school vol-

unteer.   Volunteers are made up of parents, grandparents, business people, retirees, high school students, and other 

community members. They can volunteer on a regular basis or on special occasions. If you would like to volunteer 

please call the school at  (402) 635-2484.  

PRINCIPAL’S CORNER 
 
Allen students kicked off the 2018-19 school year on Wednesday, August 15, and we now have our 

first full week of school firmly under our belts.  The entire staff has been working hard to get ready for the new 
school year, and it has been exciting to see both new and familiar faces fill the hallways.   
 Fall sports activities are also about to resume, with the opening Wisner-Pilger-Pender volleyball tour-
nament beginning on Thursday, August 30, and our first football game at Cedar Bluffs on Friday, August 24.  
Prices for games this year are again $5 for adults and $4 for student and yearly activity passes are available in 
the office for $240 family, $120 couple, $65 individual, and Golden Eagle Senior passes for $40 individual and 
$75 couple.  It will be a little different this year due to our coop with Wakefield for volleyball—the girls have 
been practicing hard and everyone has been flexible with the bumps in the road that are bound to occur with 
any new undertaking such as this.  Let’s come out and support our players with Eagle spirit, and also make 
sure we treat coaches, officials, and all players the way that we would want to be treated!  In addition, we 
would like to invite you to send us your pictures from school events so that we can post them on the school 
website!  Please send pictures to Deb McGrath at dmcgrath@allenschools.org.   
 In addition, by this time many of our seniors have started an internship or have begun taking a college 
level class on Fridays.  We are so excited about offering this opportunity to our students, so if you are unfamil-
iar or have questions about this, please ask!  Parent-teacher conferences are scheduled for Thursday, Septem-
ber 20, from 3:00 to 7:00 pm with an early out at 1:50 pm that day.  We would love to have a chance to visit 
with all of our parents!  As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to stop in the office 
or call.   

 

Lana Oswald 
Secondary Principal 
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Family Educational 

Rights and Privacy Act 

(FERPA)  

Annual notice provided 

to parents/guardians 

and eligible students of 

their rights to inspect 

and review educational 

records, amend educa-

tion records, consent to 

disclose personally  

identifiable information 

in education records and 

file a complaint with the 

U.S. Department of  

Education. 

Highly Qualified Teachers -  This is a notification to all  parents that information can be requested regarding the pro-

fessional qualifications of the teachers at Allen Consolidated Schools.  If your student will be taught by a teacher not meet-

ing ESEA/NCLB requirements the school will provide notice.  

Attention JH PARENTS! 
 

For Junior High core class assignments, please check out the website:   
http://new.schoolnotes.com/ljoswald/ 

Our main goal is to get students to be responsible and use their planners or 
other device to track their assignments on their own, but it is nice to have somewhere to 

check to make sure their information is correct until it becomes a habit.  In addition to post-
ing homework online, I am meeting with 7th graders daily at the end of 5th period to go over 
these assignments (also so I can write them down!) and ask them if they've got them in their 
planners.  Hopefully, we can help them get started on the right foot and instill good home-

work habits right away.   
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SPECIAL 

EDUCATION 

Allen Consolidated 

Schools ensures 

that a free appro-

priate public edu-

cation is available 

to all children with 

disabilities from 

birth through the 

high school year in 

which the student 

reaches 21 years of 

age, including 

children who have 

been suspended or 

expelled from 

school. 

HANDICAPPED             

CHILDREN’S  

ACT 

Allen Consolidated 

Schools requests 

your help in locat-

ing  handicapped 

children.  The 

school implements 

the Federal Handi-

capped Children’s 

Act  (PL 94-142) 

and                         

Nebraska Statute 

which guarantees 

a free appropriate 

education pro-

gram for all chil-

dren between 

birth and 21 years 

of age.   

If you have stu-

dents or know of 

any young  person 

who meets criteria 

please contact the 

Superintendent's 

Office.                       

(402) 635-2484 

 Homecoming week will be celebrated                                  

September 24th - 28th  

An important change this year: Homecoming coronation will take place at 6:45pm 

on the football field on Friday, Sept 28th. This will take place right before the football 

game kickoff. Royalty will be announced and walk onto the field. The 2018 King and Queen will 

be announced at that time. Following the football game there will be a Homecoming dance (for 

grades 7-12) that will conclude at midnight. Royalty will be announced at the beginning of the 

dance followed by a royalty dance. Students are encouraged to dress up for this event. Students 

that are wearing formal or semi-formal attire will receive an admission discount. Please call or 

email Mrs. Kneifl or Mrs. Oswald with any questions. Also, anyone with a parade entry, please 

contact Mrs. Kneifl at 402 635-2484 or dkneifl@allenschools.org.  

Homecoming Dress up Days 

Dress up days will be announced in 

the next couple weeks and notes 

will be sent home with students.   

The dress up days will also be post-

ed in the daily bulletin and on the 

website!  

HOMECOMING PARADE 

& PEP RALLY 

will take place on Thursday, 

Sept. 27th at 2:00 p.m.                                  

followed by a pep rally in the 

school gym. 

Homecoming                       

Football game  

Sept 28, 2018 

Time:  7:00 PM 

vs Hartington-

Newcastle 

Important dates to remember: 

Sept. 6th: HEAR program with Keith Jorgensen (Army National Guard) 

Sept. 8th: ACT test date 

Sept. 12th: Financial Aid meeting at Wayne High School (5:30 p.m.) 

Sept. 19th: Financial Aid meeting at South Sioux City High School (7:00 p.m.) 

Sept. 24-28th: Homecoming Week 

Sept. 27th: 2:00pm Homecoming parade followed by pep rally. 

Sept. 28th: 6:45pm Homecoming coronation on the football field. 

Sept. 28th: Homecoming dance from conclusion of football game to midnight. 

Oct. 10th: PSAT test for interested Juniors. 

Oct. 24th: ASVAB test for all Sophomores and interested Jrs. & Srs.( 8:30-11:30 in the multi

-purpose room.) 

Oct. 27th: ACT test date 

Dec. 8th: ACT test date 
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Meet with college reps at an Educational Planning Program 

If you can’t make it to a College Fair, attend an Educational Planning Program (EPP) at an area school.  These “mini 

college fairs” feature state and regional colleges along with college planning information. 

If you plan to attend an EPP, visit NebraskaCollegeFairs.org to register for a barcode.  (EPP).  Print and take that 

barcode to the fair so that college reps can scan it to retrieve your demographic information.   

Before you attend a college fair visit www.NebraskaCollegeFairs.org to register for a        

barcode.  Print or download the barcode to your smartphone to the fair so that college                 

reps can scan it.   

Date Times Location 

September 17, 2018 9:o0am  to  11:00 am 
Northeast Community College in 

Norfolk 

September 23, 2018 1:00pm to 4:00pm 
Omaha Area College Fair - University 

of Nebraska at Omaha 

September 24, 2018 1:00pm to 3:00 pm 
Grand Island Area College Fair - 

Grand Island High School  

October 3, 2018 1:00pm to 3:00pm 
Fremont Area College Fair - Fremont 

High School, Fremont, NE 

October 4, 2018 9:00am to 11:00am 
Columbus Area College Fair, Central 

Community College 

  COUNSELOR’S OFFICE Seniors….                         

3 must-do-tasks for 

this fall!  

1.  Apply to your top 
college choices. If 
your school participates 
in Nebraska’s Ap-
ply2College campaign in 
October, you’ll get help 
with your college appli-
cations during a school-
day event.  

 

2.  Create an FSA ID. 
You and a parent must 
each create a username 
and password at 
fsaid.ed.gov that will 
serve as your Federal 
Student Aid (FSA) IDs 
for the Free Application 
for Federal Student Aid 
(FAFSA). You will each 
need your own email 
address to create an FSA 
ID. 

 

3.  Complete the 

FAFSA at fafsa.gov 

on or after October 1. 

The FAFSA is your ap-

plication for federal, 

state, and college-based 

financial aid. The colleg-

es you list on the appli-

cation will use that in-

formation to determine 

the types and amounts 

of financial aid they will 

award you. 

Get FREE help from 

EducationQuest  

Attend an Education-
Quest Financial Aid Pro-
gram  this fall to learn 
about types of financial 
aid and the FAFSA. By 
attending, you can regis-
ter to win a $500 schol-
arship! 

Find free FAFSA Tools at 
EducationQuest.org to 
help you prepare for and 
complete the FAFSA. 

Call the EducationQuest 

location nearest you to 

set up an appointment 

for free personal help: 

Omaha – 888.357.6300, 

Lincoln – 800.303.3745, 

Kearney – 800.666.3721, 

and Scottsbluff – 

800.303.3745, ext. 6654. 

 We are once again in full swing for the new school year. The seniors are currently meeting me 

on an individual basis to discuss career and college plans.  Also, we plan to apply to college in groups 

this year, to ensure that all students planning on attending college apply in a timely manner.  

 Remind your senior to continue the scholarship search through the guidance office and vari-

ous scholarship websites. All seniors have received an extensive list of scholarship websites to view. 

Important reminder to Junior and Senior parents and students: Financial Aid meetings 

will be held at the Wayne High School on Wed. Sept. 12th at 5:30 p.m. Another financial 

aid meeting will be held at the South Sioux City High School on Wed. Sept. 19th at 7:00 

p.m.  Parents/students only need to attend ONE of these meetings. The meetings are 

hosted by EducationQuest. They are extremely informative and free to attend.  Students 

who attend will also have the chance to apply for a $500 scholarship. Any questions, feel 

free to email or call Mrs. Kneifl. dkneifl@allenschools.org or 402-635-2484. 

On Thurs. Sept. 6th, Keith Jorgensen from the Army National Guard will be 

presenting the HEAR program to our 9-12 grade students. Keith is an Allen 

graduate and has been specially trained to deliver this anti-bullying program. 

HEAR stands for Helping Everyone Achieve Respect. The 11th & 12th grade 

presentation will be 1st period and the 9th & 10th program will be 2nd period.   

If you have any concerns about your child attending this program please  

contact Mrs. Kneifl before Sept. 6th. 
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  COUNSELOR’S OFFICE 
 

The Juniors and  Seniors will again be serving as student mentors for some of 

our Kindergarten through 8th grade students. Any Junior or Senior is welcome 

to serve as a mentor.  It is not only a great community service opportunity, but it 

also builds  meaningful relationships and leadership skills. 

  The “Backpack Program”                      

The Backpack program will again be offered to our students Pre-School 

through 12th grade free of charge.  A yellow enrollment sheet was sent home 

with your child at the beginning of the school year.  The bag of food will be 

sent home on each Friday or last day of school for the week.  Please contact 

Mrs. Kneifl with any questions. 

Sophomore Career Day at 

Wayne State College    

Tuesday, October 16th  

ASVAB Testing for all 

sophomores & interest-

ed Juniors and Seniors  

is Wednesday,                        

October 24th at Allen 

 

Seniors . . . It’s time to prepare for FAFSA! 

Beginning October 1st, you can apply for federal, state and college-

based financial aid by completing the Free Application for Federal 

Student Ain (FASFA).   

 

Here is how you can prepare: 

⇒Create a Federal Student Aid (FSA) Id for you and one for your parent at fsaid.ed.gov.  You and 

a parent will each need a FSA ID to access and sign up for the FAFSA. 

⇒Be aware of your college’s FAFSA priority date.  Complete your FAFSA before that date as 

some financial aid is awarded first come first served.  Contact your college’s financial aid office to 

learn their priority date.   

⇒Attend an EducationQuest Financial Aid Program (FAP) to learn about the FAFSA and the 

financial aid process.  If you attend, you’ll be eligible to register for a $500 scholarship!  FAP’s will 

be held at high schools across the state.  Ask Mrs. Kneifl for dates and locations.   

⇒See FAFSA Tools at EducationQuest.org for free tools that will help you prepare.  For free per-

sonal help, call the EducationQuest location nearest you to make an appointment:  Omaha - 

888.537.6300; Lincoln - 800.303.3745; Kearney - 800.666.3745; and Scottsbluff - 800.303.3745 

ext. 6654. 

 

Some important test 
dates to remember : 

*ACT for                              
Juniors & Seniors: 

•September 8, 2018               
- registration Aug 10 

•October 27, 2018                
- register by Sept 28 

•December 8, 2018          
- register by Nov 2 

•February 9, 2019               
- register by Jan 11 

•April 13, 2019                           
-  register by Mar 8 

•June 9, 2019                        
-  register by May 3 

•July139, 2019                        
-  register by Jun 14 

 

To sign up for the ACT 

visit www.actstudent.org 

For free help with 

college planning,               

contact                                      

EducationQuest                         

Foundation: 

Omaha:                                       

402-391-4033                                

888-357-6300 

 

Lincoln:                                         

402-475-5222                             

800-303-3745 

 

Kearney:                                     

308-234-6310                             

800-666-3721  

                                    

Scottsbluff:                                  

800.300.3745                

ext. 6654 

PSAT testing for 

all Juniors who 

are interested. 

October 10th 



 

Allen Jr. Class Fundraiser 

Dodgeball                       

Tournament 

Saturday, Nov. 17, 2108 

Allen Gym 

 

More information and registration forms 

coming soon… 
 

**Start thinking about your teams!  Any and all 

teams welcome! 

(ex: family teams, college buddy teams, high school teams, work 

teams) 

 

**Players must be high school age and older! 

 

The 2017-2018 annual  has arrived!!                                      

If you would like to purchase one for $25, 

please contact the school at (402) 635-

2484.  If you have already purchased an 

annual and have not received it please stop 

by the school  and pick it up!    

 Allen Annual Staff 
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Attention Parents 
 

Please contact the 

school office, if 

there have been 

any changes in 

address or phone 

numbers !!!  

 

PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES 

SEPTEMBER 20, 2018— EARLY OUT 1:50PM 

Grades K thru 6th grade will have a conference time schedule sent home.   

If you need to reschedule please contact Deb at school - (402) 635-2484                             

Grades 7 — 12 please come during conference hours of 3pm to 7pm                       

Mrs. Kneifl - Guidance at dkneifl@allenschools.org                                                                                        

and  

Cathy Schroeder - Speech Therapist at cschroed@esu1.org                                                            

will be available during conference hours.   

  

Parent/Teacher communication promotes a positive attitude,                                                   

good grades and better relationships.   

We hope to have an excellent turnout! 

2019 SENIOR          

PICTURES 

The school needs two              
colored glossy billfold size 
portraits or a digital photo 

copy of each senior by                
January 7, 2019. 

 

Guidelines for these                

pictures will be sent               

home at a later time.  

Library News 

Scholastic Book Fair 
The semi-annual book fair will take place in the Allen Consolidated Schools 
library beginning on Thursday, September 13th through Friday, September 
21st.  Book Fair hours each day will be 8:00 am- 4:00 pm with extended hours 
offered until 7 pm during parent-teachers conferences on Thursday, September 
20th. Proceeds from the book fair go towards purchasing books, resources and 
other materials for our school’s classrooms and library.  Classroom teachers 
will have wishlists available at the book fair during parent-teachers conferences 
for parents and patrons to purchase wanted items for classes. 
 
Library Classes 
PK-4th grade library classes have been busy practicing library routines and 
procedures.  In the month of September, we will focus on using our school’s 
online library catalog to locate books housed in our school’s library.  Students, 
staff, and parents can access our library’s catalog anytime and anywhere at:  
www.allenschools.follettdestiny.com 
 
Rules to Remember: 

1.Elementary students, as a general rule, may check out two books at a 
time.  These books are due back each week during their scheduled library 
times: 

 

PK- Wednesday morning 
K- Monday afternoon 
1st- Tuesday afternoon 
2nd-Wednesday afternoon 
3rd- Thursday afternoon 
4th- Friday afternoon 

 
2.  Our library does not charge fines for overdue books however, if a 
book is lost or damaged beyond repair, students will be responsible for 
paying for the book.  Mrs. Anderson will send a bill home when these 
instances occur. 

 

Mrs. Callie  Anderson,    

Librarian 

 

 

Kindergarten Class celebrating                                

National Waffle Day! 

FFA NEWS 

District Tractor 

Driving Contest    

-September 8th 

@ Pierce, NE 
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        2018 Eagle Football Team                       

        2018 Wakefield-Allen Volleyball Team                       

 

HOME GAME ACTIVITY PASSES 

Individual Pass — $60 

Couple Pass — $ 120 

Family Pass—$ 240 

Golden Eagle Pass (age 60+)  

$ 40 Individual / $75 couple 

Call the office with questions. 

Passes accepted at all Allen home games AND                              

all Wakefield-Allen home games.  
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SEPTEMBER                     

NEWSLETTER 

ECRWSS 

BOXHOLDER 

ALLEN, NE 68710 

NO SCHOOL  - September 3, 2018 - Labor Day  

NO SCHOOL - September 17, 2018 - Teacher  In-Service 

EARLY OUT  1:50pm - September 20, 2018 - P-T Conferences 

     PICTURE DAY!! 

September 20 

 

All students and staff will be                                               
photographed for class pictures!!  

  


